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Robicheau, Vanessa

To: Taylor, Sheree L.
Subject: RE: Committee Meeting Dec 3, 2013 Item 6.5 - Zoning Amendment

From: Stuart Vermeulen

Sent: December 2, 2013 1:04 PM

To: clerk@hamilton.ca

Subject: Committee Meeting Dec 3, 2013 Item 6.5 - Zoning Amendment

Dear Planning Committee

Thankyou for the work you do in the development of the City of Hamilton

L urge you to allow the zoning change at Tisdale Road. It will benefit Glanbrook and the city as a whole.

The congregation members (from the City of Hamilton and Haldimand County) who belong to this church are
woven into the city affairs in business and social aspects, as well as wishing to worship at this location. Not
only do we spend money in the local economy, we also contribute to social programs in the arca. Allowing this
new building will increase our ties to; and appreciation of, the area.

It has been hard to find appropriate land within the price range that we have available, and this land, though
currently rural, appears to be our only hope. The church building is needed by our congregation.

Thankyou, Stuart Vermeulen




